
February 14, 2002

Filed Electronically

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Re:  FCC ID: KNY21161341911919, Model DGR09RAS

Dear Sir or Madam:

FreeWave Technologies, Inc. (“FreeWave”) hereby applies for a Class II Permissive Change for
its transceiver module, which the Commission has certified under FCC ID number
KNY21161341911919.

With this permissive change, FreeWave seeks to remove the requirement that the NEMA
enclosures in which its transceivers must be installed be “weather tight.”  The transceivers will
continue to be installed in NEMA enclosures.  These NEMA enclosures, however, will not
necessarily have the seals that make them weather tight.  Apart from the absence of weather tight
seals, no changes will be made.

Seals used to make NEMA enclosures weather tight do not affect the radiation characteristics of
FreeWave’s transceivers, and in any event, the transceivers were tested on a standalone basis
when originally certified.  Accordingly, and in keeping with the enclosed e-mail exchange with
the FCC staff, FreeWave is not submitting new test data with this permissive change application.

With regard to Part 2.1043(b)(2) FCC Rules, we confirm that the DGR09RAS radio transceiver
will not be marketed under the changes requested in this application prior to a grant of the
application.

Sincerely,

Aleksey Pozhidaev
Engineer.


